
 

Safety in your building 
 
20 February 2023 
 
Cipher Court, Cabinet Court, Code Court, 
Flowers Close, 
Dollis Hill, 
NW2 
 
Dear residents, 
 
Work to Cipher Court balconies to begin on Monday 27 February 
 
Our contractor Guildmore will be starting the site set-up on Monday 27 February for the project to 
replace the decking to balconies at Cipher Court. You may begin to see operatives and vehicles coming 
onto site as they make the preparations for scaffolding to be erected and for materials to be stored.  
 
We hope to be sharing further information with you about the project duration, areas of scaffolding 
etc late this week. In the meantime, if you have any questions, please get in touch with us on 
customerservice@networkhomes.org.uk.  
 
Cabinet Court and Code Court 
As a reminder, this work is only required to be done to the balconies at Cipher Court. No work is 
required to Cabinet Court and Code Court. 
 
We wanted to write and let those at Cabinet and Code know this last project was soon to begin. We 
won’t write again, but if you want to keep updated on the progress at Cipher Court, all updates can 
be found in the usual place: www.networkhomes.org.uk/flowersbuildingsafety.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Raj Gandecha 
Head of Resident Management (Building Safety) 
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